
CITY OF MEADOWS PLACE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the City Council for the City of Meadows Place will conduct 

a public hearing on September 25, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. at Meadows Place City Hall, 1 Troyan 

Drive, Meadows Place, Texas.  The purpose of the public hearing is to give all interested 

parties the right to appear and be heard on the proposed fiscal year 2018-2019 municipal 

budget.   

 

This budget will raise less revenue from property taxes from 

last year's budget by an amount of $11,435.00, which is a 

0.39% decrease from last year's budget.  The property tax 

revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll 

this year is $216.40. 
 

A copy of the proposed fiscal year 2018-2019 municipal budget may be examined online 

at http://cityofmeadowsplace.org/ 

 

The City of Meadows Place public facilities are wheelchair accessible and accessible 

parking spaces are available.  Requests for accommodations or interpretive services must 

be made 48 hours prior to this meeting.  Please contact the City Secretary at (281) 983-

2931 for further information. 

 

 

Posted to the City Website and Bulletin Board 

September 12, 2018 @ 9:00 a.m. 

s/ Courtney Rutherford, City Secretary 

 

 

 

http://cityofmeadowsplace.org/

